
From: Mikayla Vaba
To: Ono, Karl
Subject: SCH# 2020031118
Date: Monday, April 27, 2020 4:00:00 PM

The State Clearinghouse would like to inform you that our office will be transitioning from
providing a hard copy of acknowledging the close of review period on your project to
electronic mail system. 

Please visit: https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2020031118/2 for full details about your project and if
any state agencies submitted comments by close of review period (note: any state
agencies in bold, submitted comments and are available).   

This email acknowledges that you have complied with the State Clearinghouse review
requirements for draft environmental documents, pursuant to the California Environmental
Quality Act.  

Please email the State Clearinghouse at state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov  if you have any
questions regarding the environmental review process.  If you have a question about the
above-named project, please refer to the ten-digit State Clearinghouse number when
contacting this office.
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